
 
 
 
 
December 16th 2014 
 
 
 
Honourable Bill Bennett 
Minister of Energy and Mines and Minister Responsible for Core Review 
Government of British Columbia 
PO Box 9060 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC V8W 9E2 
 
By email to: MEM.Minister@gov.bc.ca 
 
Dear Minister Bennett, 
 
On behalf of the Building Owners and Managers Association of British Columbia 
(BOMA BC), I wanted to take this opportunity to congratulate and thank the BC 
Government for today’s announcement approving the Site C Dam. 
 
BOMA BC has been in support of this very important public infrastructure project 
since it was first announced.  As stated in our April 26th 2010 letter to the 
Government, “clean, renewable and affordable energy is a priority to both the 
province and BC’s commercial real estate industry,” and we support your efforts. 
 
BOMA BC and its members are actively working on our shared goals to reduce energy 
consumption and greenhouse gas emissions across British Columbia. 
 
Once again, thank you and Premier Clark for your demonstrated leadership on behalf 
of commercial energy consumers in British Columbia. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rob Kavanagh 
President 
Building Owners and Managers Association of British Columbia 
 
 
cc: The Honourable Christy Clark, Premier of British Columbia 
 Honourable Mary Polak, Minister of Environment 
 
 
 
 
BOMA is the Building Owners and Managers Association of British Columbia. Our association 
has over 400 corporate members that own or manage the majority of commercial space 
throughout BC. Founded in 1911, BOMA BC is the largest commercial real estate industry 
association in the province. BOMA BC is an affiliated member with BOMA Canada and BOMA 
International. 
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